
UNITED STATES JUDICIAL PANEL  
on  

MULTIDISTRICT LITIGATION 
 
 
IN RE: PANEL CLOSED ON TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 24, 2024, AND TUESDAY, DECEMBER 31, 2024                    Misc. No. 24-03                                                              
 
 

ORDER  
 

 
The office of the United States Judicial Panel on Multidistrict Litigation will be closed on 

Tuesday, December 24, 2024, and Tuesday December 31, 2024. 
 
For purposes of computation of time and applications for extensions of time, Tuesday, 

December 24, 2024, and Tuesday December 31, 2024, will be considered a “legal holidays.”  See 
Fed. R. Civ. P. 6. 

 
 
DATED:  December 2, 2024     
 

FOR THE PANEL: 
 

        

        
Marcella R. Lockert 
Acting Clerk of the Panel 

 
 


